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15th December 2017 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
You may have seen the article today in the Warrington Guardian – The best performing 
primary schools in Warrington in 2017.  We are delighted to report that St Philip’s 
Westbrook are 8th highest in the list of around 70 schools, which is a fantastic achievement: 
http://www.warringtonguardian.co.uk/news/15773471.REVEALED__The_best_performing_
primary_schools_in_Warrington_in_2017/ 
 
On behalf of the Board of Governors I would like to take this opportunity to congratulate 
and thank all those involved in this success. Our Head Teacher, Mrs Wightman, and all of 
the teaching and support staff consistently strive to achieve the best outcomes for our 
pupils and their commitment to the children is highly commendable.  
 
I also want to personally thank all parents and carers for their continued support with the 
children’s learning journey, from guided reading, help with homework, spellings and 
projects, participation in the Better Reading Partners, Secret Readers … the list goes on. 
This extra time spent supporting the children, in what are busy family and work lives, is very 
much appreciated by the staff, school and governors alike. 
 
Lastly, and by no means least, I want to thank all the children for their hard work and 
congratulate them for their successes this year, both academic and sporting. Every time I 
am in school I observe polite, well-behaved and happy children who embrace their learning 
and their school values, particularly that of perseverance, and continually strive to do their 
best. Well done to them all. 
 
Wishing everybody in our school family a Merry and blessed Christmas. 
 
 
With best wishes, 
 
 
 
Kate Strickland-Wright  
Chair of Governors 
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